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MTA COVID-19 TESTING 
 
Attention MTA Employee: You can be tested for COVID-19 and for 
COVID-19 antibodies at any Northwell Health-GoHealth Urgent Care 
location.  In order to reserve a spot at a Northwell-GoHealth center, 
please visit www.gohealthuc.com/nyc.  You can also schedule testing by 
calling (718) 987-4893.   

 

MTA Employees will need to show identification and are requested to 
bring a copy of this form with them when visiting.  

 

 
 

Attention Northwell Health-GoHealth Team Member: 

 

Please register this MTA employee with an MTA visit type 

 

Attention: MTA EMPLOYEES 

Please be advised that your test results will be shared with your employer. 

Please notify a staff member prior to testing if 

you have any objection and Northwell will not release this information. 

http://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc. 

